
EP&O LEVY
INFORMATION
MEETING
 

Please join us as Superintendent Ron Moag
discusses the upcoming replacement EP&O levy
that will be on the ballot for the February 13,
2024 election.

QUILCENE SCHOOL DISTRICT

SATURDAY, JANUARY 20, 2024 
COYLE WOMEN’S CLUB
LAUREL B. JOHNSON COMMUNITY CENTER

10:30 AM

MORE INFO:

www.qsd48.org


